Dear Parents and Guardians,


In our United States history class we have been studying the Progressive Movement of the late 1800s-early 1900s.  It is my intention to use videotape to highlight and give actual practical application to the topics discussed. Therefore, I will be showing “Iron Jawed Angels,” a film recounting the struggle for women’s suffrage.  The movie is from HBO films and is not rated by the MPAA, however includes some adult language and some nudity.


This letter is being sent to you in compliance with District policy requiring parents/guardians to approve intended use of video or films which are not owned, broadcast, or recommended by the District prior to their scheduled showing.  Please complete the following form.  Students not returning the form or requesting not to be shown the videos will be given an alternative assignment.  Should you have any questions regarding the film please contact me.

Jessica Kissen
TaftHistory@aol.com

Name of Student:___________________________

____ I give permission for my child to view “Iron Jawed Angels”
____ I prefer that my child be given an alternative assignment

Parent/Guardian’s signature: _____________________________

